Particle Industries,Inc
126 Post St, 4th floor, San Francisco, CA 94108 USA

Date: October 12, 2020

Declaration

We, Particle Industries,Inc, declare that the device, FCC ID: 2AEMI-ONE40X,
does not support any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s). All non-US
frequencies, US 2.4G channel 12-13 and Country code selection are disabled through
proprietary software and are not user changeable.

Should you have any question or comment regarding this matter, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Zach Sqdpalla / CEO
Parti¢le Industries, Inc
Tel: )316-1024

E-mail: zach@particle.io




